
Nethergate is taking part in Connecting Classrooms 2018. The initiative has been designed with a focus on 

building the capacity of teachers and school leaders to improve learning outcomes for young people across a 

number of 21st Century/ Core Skills areas. At Nethergate we will be focusing on the core skill of Creativity 

and Imagination. 

In February Miss Reading had the opportunity to attend a conference in 

Jordan to meet Mr Aitouaarab a teacher from our new partner school 

in Morocco, along with many other teachers and school leaders from 

across Jordan and the MENA region, (Middle East and North Africa).  

We were able to plan a project with the Moroccan school which will 

run from March to June. The project will be based around Identity and 

aims to improve pupil’s understanding of their own identity and how it 

develops. It will include issues of Gender Equality, one of the United 

Nation’s seventeen sustainable development goals 

which have been established with a view to creating a 

better world by 2030. 

 

Whilst in Jordan we were also able to visit one of the UNWRA schools, which is funded by the United Nations, 

for Palestinian refugee children in the area. 
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